Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
The Department of Education's Work Group for Postsecondary Credit for Military Courses and Occupations (MEETING CANCELLED) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: THE WEBINAR SCHEDULED FOR OCTOBER 7, 2020, AT 9:00 a.m. HAS BEEN CANCELLED. THE WORK GROUP WILL RECONVENE AT A LATER DATE AND TIME.
PLACE: GoToWebinar (CANCELLED)
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Regular business meeting.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: articulation@fldoe.org.

For more information, you may contact: articulation@fldoe.org.
